NHP offering updates through
social media

The Nevada Highway Patrol 1is implementing an alert system
using Facebook, Twitter and Nixle.

Nixle’s technology has been referred to as the “best of breed”
for authorized users and ensures credibility of information
delivered to the residents and visitors to Nevada, according
to the NHP.

Go online to sign up for Nevada Highway Patrol alerts using
Nixle.
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